
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE 

 

October 17, 1996 

 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re: US Secret Service Letter of October 9, 1996 

 

Dear Jane: 

 

At its October 15-16, 1996 meeting, the Assassination Records Review Board considered your request 

for an extension of time for your presentation of evidence for postponements in 180-10087-10302; 

180-10103-10465; and 180-10065-10379.  These identification numbers refer to two reports by 

HSCA researcher Eileen Dinneen and three folders of information sheets for individuals the Secret 

Service perceived as potentially threatening to President Kennedy in 1963. 

 

As you will recall, the Review Board voted not to sustain any postponements in these documents at its 

March 18-19, 1996 meeting. Since then, the Review Board has allowed the Secret Service two 60-day 

extensions to present evidence for postponements. The last extension would have required your 

presentation at the October 15-16, 1996 meeting.  

 

After discussing the time that has elapsed since the Review Board’s initial vote on these materials as 

well as your interest in providing additional data, the Review Board decided to establish November 

13, 1996 as a final deadline for your presentation of evidence. If no further information is forthcoming 

from the Secret Service by November 13, 1996, the Review Board’s original decision to open these 



records in full will be reinstated. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call me. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc: Donald Personette 

 

 


